
From: Ryan D. Pelletier
To: Laxon, Lindsay
Cc: McCarthyReid, Colleen
Subject: RE: Correspondence from the Right to Know Advisory Committee
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 9:19:19 AM

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

Hi Lindsay,
 
I have nothing to provide. 
 
Ryan
 
Ryan D. Pelletier, County Administrator
County of Aroostook
144 Sweden Street, Suite 101
Caribou, ME 04736
 
(P)  207-493-3318
(C)  207-551-0411
 
ryan@aroostook.me.us
 
From: Laxon, Lindsay <Lindsay.Laxon@legislature.maine.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 12:25 PM
To: Ryan D. Pelletier <ryan@aroostook.me.us>
Cc: McCarthyReid, Colleen <Colleen.McCarthyReid@legislature.maine.gov>
Subject: Correspondence from the Right to Know Advisory Committee
 
Dear Ryan,
 
I am following up on the Right to Know Advisory Committee’s survey requesting information
about public records requests that are burdensome or an abuse of the Freedom of Access Act
process. If you have any questions about the survey or need any additional information, please
feel free to contact me or my colleague, Colleen McCarthy Reid
(Colleen.McCarthyReid@legislature.maine.gov). Thank you!
 
Sincerely,
 
Lindsay J. Laxon, Esq.
Legislative Analyst
Office of Policy and Legal Analysis
Maine State Legislature
(207) 287-1670
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From: McCarthyReid, Colleen <Colleen.McCarthyReid@legislature.maine.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 11:22 AM
To: 'ryan@aroostook.me.us' <ryan@aroostook.me.us>
Cc: Laxon, Lindsay <Lindsay.Laxon@legislature.maine.gov>
Subject: Correspondence from the Right to Know Advisory Committee
 
Dear Ryan,
 
On behalf of the Right to Know Advisory Committee, I am sharing the following correspondence:
 

1. A letter related to the statutory requirements for executive sessions pursuant to Title 1, section
405, subsection 4; and

2. A survey requesting information about public records requests that are burdensome or an
abuse of the Freedom of Access Act process.

               
Please reach out to me or my colleague, Lindsay Laxon (Lindsay.laxon@legislature.maine.gov), if
you have any questions or need additional information.
 
Thank you for your consideration, Colleen
 
Colleen McCarthy Reid, Esq.
Principal Analyst
Office of Policy and Legal Analysis
Maine State Legislature
207-287-1688 (direct)
 

This email comes from outside the County of Aroostook email system. Please be cautious
opening or clicking on any attachments or links.
The County of Aroostook is subject to Maine Statutes relating to public records. Email sent or
received by County employees are subject to these laws. Unless otherwise exempted from the
public records law, senders and receivers of County email should presume that the email is
subject to release upon request.
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